
Hi there, as a small milliner based in rural northern Idaho, I feel this proposed bill is 
wrong. H.R.4583 serves one purpose, to lower the duties on certain imported ready made 
hats. As an artist I am disgusted by big corporate interests in matters like this. It seems 
that they want duties relaxed so they can laugh all the way to the bank. 
 
The vote for review is supposed to take place this coming Friday. I wanted to make it 
really clear as a member of the hat making industry that it is wrong. 
 
I have contacted my local representative (Mr. Butch Otter) he agrees with me, his attitude 
is what next?  So please log my opinion on H.R.4583 as being a big "NO". 
 
Thank  You,  
Sayra Adams 
 
Sayra Adams Millinery  
1020 Old River Road 
Harvard, Idaho 83834 
(208) 875-1300 
fax (208) 875-1413  
 


